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I	support	a	fair	price	on	solar.	We	are	at	a	critical	time	at	this	time,	and	
everything	we	can	do	to	promote	renewable	energy	is	crucial.		
	
So	I	would	like	to	make	a	number	of	points	to	IPART	in	support	of	the	proposed	
increase	in	the	solar	feed-in	tariff:	
	
1.	The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	
2.	To	be	effective	it	should	not	be	a	benchmark	range,	but	rather	be	regulated	so	
it	is	offered	by	retailers	as	a	minimum		
3.	We	need	to	value	solar	properly	-	there	are	innumerable	environmental	and	
health	benefits	of	rooftop	solar	and	this	should	be	recognised	in	the	value	of	
solar	via	the	feed-in	tariff	
	
I	am	part	of	a	building	wanting	to	include	solar,	not	just	for	our	own	benefit	but	
because	we	want	to	make	a	difference	to	the	what	we	are	doing.	This	is	a	clear	
and	good	way	to	make	a	difference.	It	will	be	difficult	to	convince	everyone	in	our	
rather	large	building	without	a	fair	feed-in	tariff.		
	
Regards	
Lyndall	
	
Lyndall	Katz		
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